
CODING GURU VISITS DINNINGTON! 

 

Today children in KS1 and KS2 were visited by a coding guru.  

Each class had a whole hour introduction on using our newly 

purchased OZOBOTS. 

The OZOBOTS are tiny robots that can be programmed by 

either a coloured line 

which they follow, or by 

using block code. 

What was evident in 

every class, was how 

interested the children 

were and how much 

they enjoyed the whole 

experience. 

 

We are looking forward 

to using the OZOBOTS a 

lot more this year! 

 

Check out this video to find out more about OZOBOT. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-xFjTXQ8uho 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-xFjTXQ8uho

